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MACC OPENS INVESTIGATION PAPER ON MITRA FUNDS 

THE Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC) has opened an investigation paper regarding 

the allegation of misappropriation of funds under the agency of the Malaysian Indian Community 

Transformation Unit (MITRA) 

The MACC has also received a report made by Gen Z Youth Chairman regarding the same matter 

at the MACC Putrajaya Headquarters, today. In this regard, the MACC will evaluate and review 

the report submitted. 

A thorough investigation will be made by looking at various angles including the approval process 

and expenditure of the association, as well as the individual or the company that received the 

funds to detect any form of corruption, abuse of power and malpractice. 

 

THE MALAYSIAN ANTI-CORRUPTION COMMISSION 
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